STATE OF WASHINGTON
DEPARTMENT OF ECOLOGY

PO Box 47775 « OQlvmpla, Washington 38504-7775 s (360) 407-6300

October 4, 2016

CERTIFIED MAIL 7611 1150 0000 7881 6646

The Honorable Scott Higgins
Mayor of Camas

1620 Southeast 8 Avenue
Camas, WA 98607

Re:  Termination of National Pollutant Discharge Elimination System (NPDES) General Permit
Number WAG641006— City of Camas’® Former Water Treatment Plant

Dear Mayor Higgins:

The city of Camas no longer produces or treats water from the water treatment plant that is located at
308 Northeast 35" Avenue, Camas. The Department of Ecology (Ecology) inspected the treatment
plant on August 23, 2016, to determine if a permit is still required.

There does not seem to be any reasonable potential for backwash wastewater reaching waters of the
State. Therefore, we are terminating permit coverage for the city of Camas’ former water treatment
plant.

NPDES General Permit Number WAG641006 is terminated as of September 9, 2016, the date which
Ecology received the request for termination.

This permit termination may be appealed. Your appeal must be filed within 30 days from the receipt
of this notification with the Pollution Control Hearings Board. At the same time, a copy of the appeal
must be sent to the Department of Ecology.

You must file your appeal with The Pollution Control Hearing Board.

Strect Addresses o0 F'Mailing Addresses -
Department of Ecology Department of Ecology
Attn: Appeals Processing Desk Attn: Appeals Processing Desk
300 Desmond Drive Southeast P.O. Box 47608
Lacey, WA 98503 Olympia, WA 98504-7608
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Street Addresses

" | Mailing Addresses.

Pollution Control Hearings Board
1111 Israel Road Southwest, Suite 301
Tumwater, WA 98501

Pollution Control Hearings Board
P.O. Box 40903
Olympia, WA 98504-0903

For additional information: Environmental Hearings Office Website: http:/fwww.eho.wa. gov.

In the event you anticipate a discharge of wastewater from your facility to surface waters, you are
required to submit an application for a waste discharge permit at least 180 days prior to the anticipated

discharge.

If you have any questions regarding this termination letter, please call Carey Cholski of our Southwest

Regional Office at 360-407-6279 or by e-mail at carey.cholski@ecy.wa.gov.

Sincerely,

e W
Richard Doenges
Southwest Region Manager
Water Quality Program
RD:cc(1006)

ce: Mike Stevens, City of Camas




